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Wolds Ward Laceby Update September 2022 

Crime 
There were forty-two reported crimes across the Wolds Ward for August. Of these, the 
following have occurred in Laceby village. 

Overnight 5th & 6th August fishing equipment was stolen from a shed in a garden on Church 
Lane.   

During the early hours of 6th August, entry was gained into a home on Lauridson Close. 
Property was stolen. The intruder left when the occupant awoke and saw the intruder in the 
home.                                                                                                     

Overnight 24th & 25th August, the same property was targeted. Access was gained to the 
rear garden, but damage was caused to the door handle and lock in an effort to break in. 
No entry was gained. 

About 10.45pm on 25th August an attempt was made to steal a car parked outside its 
address on Keith Crescent. Entry was made, and the ignition was attacked. The would be 
thieves were disturbed by the car owner, and both made off from the scene on a moped. 

Other crime include:  
Three assaults.  
Three offences of sending malicious communications.                                                                                                              
One report of harassment. 

There was one report of ASB. Occupants of two cars regularly causing issues in Laceby 
urinating in the street and believed to be smoking cannabis.                                                                                             

How you can help    
Your local Neighbourhood Policing Team appreciates the importance of being in the right 
place, at the right time, for the right reasons to reassure the public, improve public 
confidence and reduce crime and anti-social behaviour in the area in which we all live and 
work. 

We encourage all residents to call and report any issues where they live so that we can 
deal with any issues and step up our patrols in the area. The number to call for non-
emergency issues is 101 

If you feel that there are other issues affecting you or your local community that should be 
given priority, please inform your local councillors or your Neighbourhood Policing Team.  

The named officers for Laceby and the Wolds are: 
PC 535 Emma Smith emme.smith@humberside.pnn.police.uk                                                                                                                                                                                          
PCSO 7713 Diane Bell diane.bell@humberside.pnn.police.uk                                                    
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